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The Adult Benefits Waiver (ABW) program will have an open enrollment period from September 1, 
2006 through October 31, 2006.  All ABW applications received by the Michigan Department of Human 
Services during that period will be processed. 
 
Manual Maintenance 

This bulletin may be discarded after review. 
 
Questions 

Any questions regarding this bulletin should be directed to Provider Inquiry, Department of Community 
Health, P.O. Box 30731, Lansing, Michigan 48909-8231, or e-mail at ProviderSupport@michigan.gov.  
When you submit an e-mail, be sure to include your name, affiliation, and phone number so you may be 
contacted if necessary.  Providers may phone toll-free 1-800-292-2550.   
 
Approved 

 
 
 
 
Susan Moran, Acting Deputy Director 
Medical Services Administration 
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